
MEREDA promotes Clark to vice president of operations
July 03, 2014 - Northern New England

According to the board of directors of the Maine Real Estate & Development Association
(MEREDA), Shelly Clark has been promoted to vice president of operations.
Clark has been with MEREDA since 1997. As vice president of operations, she is responsible for
managing all day-to-day operations, including coordinating educational programs, membership
development and retention efforts, as well as marketing and communications. In 2011, Clark was
awarded MEREDA's President's Award for her service to the organization. In addition to her role as
VP of operations, Clark serves on MEREDA's executive committee as assistant secretary.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


